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The Matthew Erik Academy
Live, Laugh, Learn

OPEN HOUSE EVENT

Please join us on WEDNESDAY, JULY 30 from 4:00-7:00 pm at our

NEW location: 2401 Post Road, Melbourne, FL 32935.

We’re looking forward to hosting you!

We welcome you to this FREE family fun event where you can:

~learn about the academic support services offered at The Matthew Erik Academy.

~ask questions about homeschooling and school choice options available to Brevard County families.

~connect with other parents in the community.
~enjoy a snack from several food truck offerings.
~shop from a variety of local vendors, including Kendra Scott!

~have a chance to win one of several valuable raffle baskets!

QUESTIONS?

Email kimcoluccio@matthewerik.com or visit www.matthewerik.com

The Matthew Erik Foundation is a 501¢3 non-profit corporation.
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